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General Data Protection Regulations 2018

Rolleston Pre-School Playgroup’s Privacy Notice

As a result of changes in the current data protection regulations, which come into effect on 25th May 2018, we would like to inform you in more detail about how we hold data for your child and your family.

The table below details how we hold information, how we use it, who has access to it and how long we store it for.  

As part of our work we are required to have specific information about your child and your family which enables us to provide suitable provision for you and your child whilst at playgroup.

Please review how we hold, retain and use information and indicate your approval by signing where stated.

If you have any queries regarding the new General Data Protection Regulations, please do not hesitate to contact Lolene Poxon or Sue Melia at Pre-School.

The table below indicates how we use, store, access and retain information about you and your child.  Please review this information and indicate that you are aware and approve of this by signing in the box at the bottom of this page.

	Information held
	Stored
	Access
	When your child leaves 

	Child/family name, date of birth, home addresses, emergency contact phone numbers
	Locked cabinet 
	Playgroup Leaders
	Shredded on leaving Playgroup

	Child’s medical information, dietary requirements, religion and personal routine
	Locked cabinet
	Playgroup Leaders
	Shredded on leaving Playgroup

	Parent/carer email addressees
	Locked cabinet
	Playgroup Leaders
	Shredded on leaving Playgroup


Storage: Office: locked by keypad, all Playgroup Leaders have access.  Archived: in a locked file cupboard, Pre-school staff have access to keys.   

Parents/Carer’s signature: 
___________________
Date: _____________________
Parent/Carer of:

____________________ (child’s name)

